
  

 

 P 970.625.2497 F 970.625.5682 www.colorado.gov/cogcc 
Commissioners: Thomas L. Compton - Chairman, Richard Alward, John H. Benton, DeAnn Craig,   

James W. Hawkins, Tommy Holton, Andrew L. Spielman, Mike King, Dr. Larry Wolk 

John W. Hickenlooper, Governor | Mike King, Executive Director, DNR | Matthew J. Lepore, Director 

 
 
 

796 Megan Avenue, Suite 201 
Rifle, CO 81650 
 

 

 
 
 
 

WARNING – NO FURTHER ACTION LETTER #2056053 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Date:  January 23, 2015 
 
 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) Staff issued Warning Letter #2056051 
on January 14, 2015.  EE3, LLC (“Operator”) submitted a written response dated January 16, 
2015.  The response identifies changes to Operator’s internal procedures that are intended to 
prevent recurrence of the alleged violations.  COGCC Staff finds your response and procedure 
changes acceptable.  The Warning Letter is hereby resolved.  
 
If you have any questions about this enforcement action, please contact the COGCC 
representative below. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
David D. Andrews, P.E., P.G. 
Engineering Supervisor – Western Region 
Email:  David.Andrews@state.co.us 
 
 
Cc: Ruth Hartshorn, EE3 LLC

 
 
EE3, LLC 
Attn:  Richard McClure, President 
P.O. Box 19587 
Boulder, CO 80308 
 
Operator Number:  10450 
Contact email:  rmcclure@ee3llc.com 
Well Name:  Hebron #3-12H 
API Number:  05-057-06498 
Legal Location:  NENE Section 12, Township 7N, Range 81W, 6th P.M. 
Jackson County, Colorado 
 


